
Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc. 

 (A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation) 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

August 16, 2020 

 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Sunday, 

August 16, 2020, via live conferencing.  The voting members present were Jeffrey Walton, Wendy 

Walton, Margaret Nettleton, David Nettleton, Corey McFadden, Garrett Hughes, Marty Kocse, and Roy 

Blumberg; accordingly, a quorum was present at the meeting. The voting members absent were Chris 

Barone, and Brian Minkin.  The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM. 

Upon a motion made by Jeff Walton and seconded by Garrett Hughes, minutes from the previous 

meeting were unanimously accepted. 

Jeff updated on Phil-A-Trunk.  The date, after consultation with WMMR, is scheduled for November 15th. 

The event may be moved to Oaks.  

The membership meeting will be an Octoberfest at Valley Forge Volunteer Fire Company on October 3rd. 

The cost will be $15.00 person and include a German Food Truck and a cash bar featuring German beer. 

Wendy Walton suggested that new members be invited to the event for free. 

The August meeting on August 30th will be a barbeque in Allentown followed by a meeting at 1:00 PM. 

Corey McFadden reported on Club Racing as follows, no race at Thunderbolt while Mid-Ohio is 

scheduled for its same date. Corey also has a meeting next week with the PCA Club Racing Stewards 

about the Monticello Motor Club Race.  The only potential obstacle is New York’s quarantine rules.  

Marty Kocse reported that due to Massachusetts restrictions for Pennsylvania residents the event at 

Palmer is cancelled.  The Pocono DE will now allow one in-car instructor per student. No Introduction to 

DE, however a $100 credit will be issued for next year.  On a better note, DR at Summit is looking good. 

Garrett Hughes next announced the next deadline for Der Gasser is approaching. He hopes to publish at 

the end of the month. 

Dave Nettleton said Autocross race #4 at Ripken Field had two new participants and a new event at 

Pocono is planned for September. 

The next rally is upcoming in at Sly Fox . 

The meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Margaret Miners Nettleton 

Secretary  



 

 


